
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

M.Smith@maxfordham.com 

14 April 2016 16:11 
Steve Blake 

Cc: d.campbell@maxfordham.com; Claire Williams; Niel Reed; MALCOLM Andrew; 

Alan Whyte; David Hughes; Batty,Tony; jon white Gwhite@jrp.co.uk) 
Subject: Grenfell - Fire alarm 

Afternoon Steve 

I've discussed your queries regarding the fire alarm with Adrian Brown from Exova who has now replaced Terry 
Ashton (adrian.brown@exova.com). 

1. He has suggested that the boilers - both new and old - could be interlinked with a standalone fire alarm system in 
the basement rather than with the AOV system to avoid the nuisance tripping which has been occurring, 

2. He has suggested that the door entry system should allow fireman's access either via drop switches or by 
connecting to the fire alarm system. If drop switches are used then the correct type should be checked with the local 
fire brigade. 

If you have any further queries please contact him directly. 

Kind regards, 

Matt 

MAX FC)RDHAM / 5() 
42-43 Gloucester Crescent 
London 
NW17PE T-----maxfordham.com 
@maxfordhamLLP 
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